
NETAJI SUBHAS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY 

ANY INDISCIPLINARY ACTIVITY IN THE NAME OF HOLI WILL INVITE 

STRICT DISCIPLINARY ACTION AS PER RULES 

➢ All hostellers belonging to NCR shall vacate the hostels of the Institute on 10.03.2017 (evening) positively and 

will not be permitted to return in the Campus prior to 14.03.2017 (Morning). 

 

➢ Holi celebration is strictly banned in Academic blocks and inside Hostel premises of the Institute. 

 

➢ Students are invited for Holi celebration on 13.03.2017 from 11 A.M. to 01.00 P.M. in the lawn behind Staff Club 

of the Institute followed by lunch. No student is allowed to celebrate Holi prior to 13.03.2017, failing which strict 

disciplinary action, including expulsion, may be initiated by the Institute Authorities against offenders.   

 

➢ Strict action will be taken against offenders for making any attempt to create mischief in the name of Holi. 

 

➢ Strict action will be taken against students found involved in Holi parties, drinking, playing Holi in rowdy manner 

or with wet colours and creating hooliganism. 

 

➢ Strict action will be taken against students found involved in eve teasing, ragging and sexual harassment or use 

of derogatory language to women in the name of Holi. 

 

➢ Outsiders are not allowed to enter Hostel premises during festival days. 

 

➢ Sexual Harassment of Women at Workplace Act-2013 is applicable in the Institute and any violation will be dealt 

very strictly. 

 

➢ In case of any emergency, Proctor (Mob:9205475003), Chief Warden (Mob:9205475027) or Security Officer 

(Mob:9205475041) of the Institute may be contacted. 

 

                                                                                       

Proctor, NSIT 


